
 

 

 

 

 

November 1, 1996 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 1, 1996.  I appreciate your suggestion to call Brian Clary 

and I wanted to let you know that I have already spoken to him on a few occasions. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 


